
The Matthew Stachelski ’11 
Memorial Scholarship 

MSOE’s Financial Aid Office is currently accepting applications for the 

Matthew Stachelski ’11 Memorial Scholarship. One qualified student will 

receive an additional $3,000 scholarship for the 2018-2019 school year. 

• Be a qualified, full-time student seeking a professional, 
baccalaureate degree from MSOE. 

• Preference will be given to students majoring in User 
Experience and Communication Design or with a minor 
in Technical Communications or UXCD. 

• Maintain a MSOE minimum grade point average of 2.5 
on a 4.0 grading system. 

• Be considered a non-traditional student in the sense of 
having some post-secondary work or junior college, university, or technical 
school experience. 

 

To be considered a candidate for the Matthew Stachelski ’11 Memorial 
Scholarship, the applicant must meet the following criteria: 

TO APPLY:  
Please complete a Scholarship Report Form and submit it to the Financial Aid 
Office. Please note, we are unable to accept applications with a typed signature. 

DUE DATE 

Submit application 
to the Financial Aid 

Office by 

October 8, 2018 

A 2011 graduate of MSOE, Matthew Stachelski passed away suddenly on October 17, 2015 as a result of a fire at his 
residence. Matt had a dry sense of humor, creative wit, and was an exceptional athlete in hockey and cycling. He 
pursued many opportunities and adventures with endless curiosity. A great student and excellent and thoughtful 
writer throughout his life, he was a Technical Communications graduate who was loved and respected by family, 
friends, and faculty alike. He always helped others inside and outside the classroom. 

https://s3.amazonaws.com/msoe/files/resources/msoe-scholarship-report-form-fx.pdf

